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February Photo Challenge : Bokeh 

See inside for all of our Photo Challenge entries! 



 

Multiple Exposures February 2020 Page 2 

 

 

  

In This Issue: 

Photo Challenge ............................... 3 

Photo Quotes .................................. 10 

… 

 

Room for More! 

 

Urban Ecology Center Photo Club 

Board of Directors • Officers 

Committee Chairs • Representatives 

 

President: Ryan Kane 

Vice-President: Ted Tousman 

Secretary: Peter Chow 

Treasurer: Diane Rychlinski 

Program: Phyllis Bankier 

Program: Kathy Smith 

Newsletter: Gary Peel 

Exhibitions: Diane Rychlinski 

Technical: Ian Dickmann 

Website: Phyllis Bankier 

Hospitality: Charlie Trimberger 

Night Riders: Steve Jarvis 

Night Riders: Peter Chow 

PSA Representative: Diana Duffey 

WACCO Representative: Steve Jarvis 

WACCO Representative: Phyllis Bankier 

Multiple Exposures, the official newsletter of 

the Urban Ecology Center Photo Club, is 

published twelve times a year, and is included 

in the club membership dues. 

The Urban Ecology Center Photo Club is a 

member club of the Wisconsin Association of 

Camera Clubs (WACCO) and the Photographic 

Society of America (PSA). 

Please Join Us! 

Our next meeting is Thursday 

March 5th, 6:30PM to 9:00PM, in the 

Community Room of the Urban 

Ecology Center, at 1500 East Park 

Place in Milwaukee. 

http://UECPC.org 

UECPC Marketing and Use Policy: For marketing and advertising (exhibit brochures, media copy, 

etc.), the UECPC Club Policy is that permission must be obtained from the photographer and credit 

given to the photographer prior to use of image(s). In addition, taking images from the website 

without the photographer’s permission is not allowed. All images are copyright protected. 

http://wicameraclubs.org/
http://psa-photo.org/
http://uecpc.org/
http://tinyurl.com/kuahuc3
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Ready for Winter by Diana Duffey 

was one of our first place winners. 
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Banana and Bokeh by Phyllis Bankier 

was also one of our first place winners. 
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The Iceman 

Cometh by Terri 

Hart-Ellis was our 

third place winner. 

Rift of 

Discovery by 

Scott Norris 

was our second 

place winner. 
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Black-Capped 

Chickadee 

by Joe Eichers. 

Yellow 

by Audrey Waitkus. 
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botanic #8 by 

Steven Bauer. 

Luna 

by Ian Dickmann. 
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Jewel on Bokeh 

by Ted Tousman. 

Early Bloomers 

by Phil Waitkus. 
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Swallowtail 

by Jack Kleinman. 

Yellow Flower  

by David Tripp. 
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Photo Quotes 
 

“The front door to springtime is a photographer's best friend.”  -Terri Guillemets 

  

“If we had no winter, the spring would not be so pleasant; if we did not sometimes taste 

of adversity, prosperity would not be so welcome.” -Anne Bradstreet 

 

“The most important thing is not the camera but the eye.” -Alfred Eisenstaedt 

 

by Peter Chow. 


